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When scheduling Board consideration of ACR 7, please note that the March Statewide Shellfish
meeting in Anchorage is right during the State Pacific cod opening for WGOA local Sand Point and
King Cove boats that would be impacted by ACR 7.
Also -  our local fishermen hope that some Board members could visit either Sand Point or King Cove
before consideration of this proposal. In fairness – noting that some Board members traveled to
Chignik this past summer.
Thank you
 
Ernie Weiss
Natural Resources Director
Aleutians East Borough
3380 C Street Suite 205
Anchorage Alaska 99503
907-274-7557
www.aebfish.org
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